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Dear Parishioners at The Oaks and Camden 
 

 
 

 

RE: WEEKLY MESSAGE FOR WEEKEND 14/15 AUGUST 2021 
 

 

 

15th August ~ Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 

 

Here again we recall that wonderful occasion when the Virgin Mary was taken up into heaven. We 

all praise her with the words: Blessed are you among women and blessed is the fruit of your womb. 

 

 

Almighty ever-living God 

You have taken the mother of your son, 

the immaculate Virgin Mary, 

body and soul into the glory where you dwell. 

Keep our hearts set on heaven so that, 

with her, we may share in your glory, 

Through Christ Our Lord, Amen 

 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 

Coronavirus Restrictions 

 

 

There have been no developments in the parish over the past week. And with daily and weekly 

infections now at a higher level, there would appear to be little likelihood for any relaxation of 

lockdown measures during September and possibly even October.  

 

Consequently, Camden parish will resume the recording of Masses for online viewing from the 

beginning of September. Staying in contact with our own parishes of Camden and The Oaks is quite 

helpful if these lockdowns are becoming longer and possibly more regular.  

 

During this time of hardship, there is great value in embracing daily prayer to help stabilise our 

temperaments and emotions. There may be some family members who are especially affected by 

this protracted lockdown. And our response needs to be one of calm, reassurance and quite optimism. 

Taking an hourly visit for moderate exercise to the Botanic Gardens at Mount Annan could be quite 

tranquil and helpful.  

 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Kind Regards         Father Michael 
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Formed.org 

 
Join hundreds of other families around the Diocese of Wollongong in nurturing your faith at home, in your 

own time and at your own pace? FORMED.org is a large Faith Formation Resource library website containing 

thousands of faith formation documentaries, courses, movies, audio and books covering all aspects of our 

Catholic faith. Materials for both adults and children. Sign-up for Free using our Diocesan Subscription by 

contacting darren.mcdowell@dow.org.au or helen.bennett@dow.org,.au. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Faith Circles—free small group resource 
 

Faith Circles—free small group resource: During this period of Pandemic isolation, you are encouraged to 

spend time in prayer and spiritual reading and faith Circles is one way that you can do this. The weekly Faith 

Circles resource is available for free to download. It is easy to use and could easily be done in your household 

or even by skype / phone with others at this time, with its questions and prayer points. It is available to 

download at www.faithcircles.dow.org.au or have it sent to you each month via email subscription. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CatholicCare's Counselling Service 
 

These are challenging times for everyone and CatholicCare are here to support you and your family to 

navigate the uncertainty. We offer confidential online and phone counselling to support you with the 

frustration of managing family emotions, relationship pressures and employment changes. To find out more 

about CatholicCare's counselling service call us on 4254 9395 or email 

intakeservice@catholiccare.dow.org.au. 
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